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May 16, 2019

Mr. Scott Edson

Executive Director

Los Angeles Regional Interoperable Communications System Authority
2525 Corporate Place, Suite 100

Monterey Park, California 91754

Re:  Broadband Technology Opportunities Program (BTOP)
Los Angeles Regional Interoperable Communications System Authority
Grant Award Number: NT10BIX5570158
Satisfaction of Special Award Condition

Dear Mr. Edson:

On May 15, 2019, the Los Angeles Regional Interoperable Communications System Authority
(LA-RICS) submitted the signed Finding of No Significant Impact for LA-RICS’s LTE System
Environmental Assessment (SEA3) and the Environmental and Historic Preservation Special
Award Condition for the initial 15 of 26 additional L.TE sites as part of phase 2 of the project.
Moreover, LA RICS submitted the concurrences from the California State Historical
Preservation Office and the US Fish and Wildlife of no adverse impacts associated with the
construction activities. Thus, I am writing to inform you that, after careful review of your request
and the recommendation from the National Telecommunications and Information Administration
(NTIA). Your request is hereby approved. Please keep a record for your files.

Please feel free to contact Gordon Fletcher at (301) 628-1306 or Gordon.Fletcher@noaa.gov
should you have any questions concerning this letter.

We look forward to working with LA-RICS as it completes the remaining authorized activities
under its BTOP Award.

Sincerely,

Conway,
Branch Chief
Grants Management Division

cc: Douglas Kinkoph, NTIA
Aimee Meacham, NTIA
Jennifer Duane, NTIA

Chris Holt, NTIA



